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BE INSPIRED. BE EXCELLENT. SUCCEED.

Welcome to our school newsletter, The
Scoop. 

Our newsletter aims to celebrate our pupils'
successes and school values: Faith, Excellence,
Respect, Resilience, Family and Community.  As
well as this, we want you to feel part of our
school's journey. We encourage you to
celebrate our pupils' achievements with us. 
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Eight students from year 8 had the opportunity to attend the
Shrewsbury Diocese MiniDASH event, where they had the

opportunity to reflect on their faith, Catholic Social Teaching
as well as work with other Diocesan schools. This took place

in July. Students were invited to St Columba’s Catholic
Church in Chester, where Bishop Mark celebrated Mass for

the schools in thanksgiving for the last academic year. 

The summer term also saw the launch of the All Saints SVP
group. We had an SVP representative come to school to lead

a drop session for all year groups, and we now have 20+
students on the team, who alongside the Chaplain will be
organising charity fundraisers and events in school to raise

money for the St Vincent de Paul charity. This will involve a
Harvest Collection as well as charity fundraisers throughout

the year to reflect the liturgical cycle of the Church. 



Our PE Ambassadors and Miss
Kleys have been attending our
local primary schools to meet

Year 5 pupils and work with them
throughout the summer term. 

Pupils have had the opportunity
to participate in activities that
help them to think about their

transition next year. Our
Ambassadors have taught Year 5

pupils about our school values
through sports. Well done

everyone! 



A great effort from our
year 7 and 9 pupils in the

netball plate
competition final! It was
not to be our night this

time, but the girls played
brilliantly and

represented the school
so well!

Well done for showing
dedication, resilience
and commitment as a

team. Next year we will
strive to improve on our

result from this year! 



Our pupils from a range of year played Cricket this
half term against Stockport Grammar school. 
The results were:
 ASCC scored 93-5 from the 16 overs of batting
with notable scores from:
Samuel C 20* retired
Reuben Shaw 15

Stockport Grammar School  then chased the score
down with 2 overs to go 95-5
Alfie K-M 2 wickets
Harry 1 wicket
Albert W 1 run out
Well done everyone who participated, you were
remarkable ambassadors for our amazing school.



Our PE team took our
pupils to participate at
Tameside Athletics. Well
done everyone involved. 

Franki M Y8 3rd in Javelin
Amber B Y10 3rd in
Discus

Sam A Y9 and Michael A
Y8 both qualified for the
finals in the 300m



 The school football teams have played well all season, our teams
are resilient, committed and dedicated. Many of our footballers

are PE ambassadors and share their talents with pupils in our
feeder primary schools.



Throughout the summer term,
our year 9 and year 10 pupils
have been on expeditions for

their Duke of Edinburgh Bronze
and Silver awards. On one of
our expeditions, the pupils

walked 17km!  The pupils
worked as part of a team to

navigate the journey, cooked
their own food and carried
their kit the entire route! 





Year ten scientists!
A group of year 10 scientists visited the University of York to

experience life as a chemistry student. The group conducted experiments
in the labs with expert guidance and support. In addition to our super

male scientists, we were pleased that a large number of female scientists
also enjoyed this trip. In the world of science women make up only 34%

of the work force therefore we are pleased that our girls were well
represented on this day and may have been inspired to pursue a career in

science in the future.



Mrs Moseley has been working with our group of
Young Carers in school so that they feel well

supported. We have had several trips and experiences
this year for our Young Carers - this group of young

people embody the school value of family and we are
extremely proud of them. We were awarded the

Tameside silver award and this was celebrated in the
Tameside Reporter. 







“We use our gifts and talents to the best
of our ability...”

One of our year 9 pupils has had her work titled “feminism” displayed 
at Stalybridge Open Art exhibition 2024, This showcases the work of
our very own Isabelle S (Y9) this is an incredibly proud moment for her,
her family and of course All Saints. Isabelle’s work was a powerful
tribute to the rights of women, we are extremely proud of Isabelle’s
talent and the messages conveyed in this stunning piece of work.





COLLEGE
TASTER
DAYS...
YEAR 10





The school’s annual skiing trip in Italy took place earlier
this year.  What a wonderful experience this was! We are

pleased to announce that the skiing trip will take place
again next year, though this time we will be travelling to

Andora!



This week, 28 PE ambassadors who took part in an end of year
reward with pop and snacks! They have been simply superb this
year. They have met with the PE department each half term and
have regularly organised teams, events and Year 5 Transition visits.
They are a wonderful group of young people who we are extremely
proud of. Emily E and Leila M as lead ambassadors have been
perfect role models and have helped organise the group throughout
the year. We also said goodbye to some of our experienced
ambassadors, Joe, Charlotte, Elise, Amy and Maisie. We thank you
for everything you have done and wish you well in the future! We
will miss you! We open applications again in September for more
budding ambassadors!



Our Y10 Brilliant Club cohort travelled to the
University of Manchester to attend their
graduation event for the Brilliant Club in June. The
following month our Y9 Brilliant Club cohort also
had their graduation event at Manchester
University. Over the last term the pupils have
been studying with a university researcher (PhD
Tutor). The Y10 cohort learnt about “What do we
need to learn so that we can succeed in life?” and
our Y9 cohort learnt about how “Language is
Power”. At the end of the course the pupils wrote
a 2,000 word essay which was graded as a 1st, 2.1,
or a 2.2. Pupils performed outstandingly in their
essays. Well done to all for writing at such a high
standard. 
During the pupils’ graduation event, they
attended skill sessions about university life, had a
campus tour and had the chance to speak with
University students about what it is like to study
at University. Special mention to Joanna and
Maggie who represented ASCC as our
spokespersons at the gradation. The pupils
represented ASCC well and were a credit to the
school. 





BOWLING !
OUR TOP ACHIEVERS HAVE

BEEN BOWLING THIS WEEK TO
RECOGNISE THEIR

OUTSTANDING PERFORMANCE
THIS TERM.



Young Artist Summer Show 

Across KS3 students have submitted their own designs for the Young
Artist 2024 Summer Show. Students have created designs using a
variety of materials leading to each creation been created to the
highest and best level showing their personalities, interests and

passions. While none of the outcomes were successful this year I am
so proud of the work created by all students who participated. 

Luca C Y9- Venom let there be carnage
Isabella E Y8- Beauty of Death

Daisy P Y8- Rainbow in a Cloud  
Isabelle S Y9- Feminism 



Year 7 have been
recreating the
Globe Theatre

for homework to
accompany the

studying of
Romeo and
Juliet. A big

congratulations
to Isabella T,

Jacob C, Amelia
D, Harry A and

Ryan M.
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In the city streets he
roams - 

No place to call his own.
Through the cold and

through the rain,
Searching for peace,
ridding of the pain.

His eyes tell stories untold
of a life that’s harsh and

cold.
Yet in his heart, a flicker of

hope;
Dreams of a place where

he can call home.

People look away,
Ignoring him each day.
But in his soul, a spark

remains –
A reminder that he’s not

in vain.

He hopes for a helping
hand,

To show we care.
For every homeless man

out there,
Kindness goes a long way.
Even a hug could brighten

up his day.

Maisy B Y9 - 1st Place





Headteacher awards For the summer term: 
Year 7 - Isabella T and Harley M

Year 8 - Daisy P and Harry R
Year 9 - Leila M and Courtney M

Year 10 - Ella T and Poppy W
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Extra Curricular
24/25
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In school 

counselling 

All Saints : Providing Assistance to
Students and Families

In response to the challenges posed by
the lockdown, cost of living crisis, and

social media, All Saints is committed to
offering support to its community. The

school offers in-school resources to
assist students and also helps parents

and caregivers find local services to aid
them.

Click on each icon to find out more.

UK Military
mentors

With Miss Dey

 Whole School Mental Health & Wellbeing  Whole School Mental Health & Wellbeing 

 Contact Ms Coleman Mental Health Lead acoleman@allsaintscatholiccollege.com

https://www.england.nhs.uk/mental-health/cyp/trailblazers/#:~:text=Mental%20Health%20Support%20Teams%20(MHSTs),-MHSTs%20have%20three&text=give%20timely%20advice%20to%20school,support%20and%20stay%20in%20education.
https://www.annafreud.org/
https://www.togmind.org/youth-mind
https://www.questmedianetwork.co.uk/news/tameside-reporter/mental-health-help-in-tameside-schools/
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/professional/
https://stem4.org.uk/apps/
http://www.winstonswish.org.uk/
https://youtu.be/xbYQOLeGDbQ?si=YSe7ffFrp3zjQVPU
https://www.penninecare.nhs.uk/tamesidecamhs
https://www.togmind.org/youth-in-mind/community-hive
https://www.ukmmprojectrandr.co.uk/about/
https://www.ukmmprojectrandr.co.uk/about/
https://www.place2be.org.uk/
https://www.anxietyuk.org.uk/get-help/book-your-therapy/
https://www.samaritans.org/
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